
rumbl ing 
Ken Sakai, CGCS, has accepted and moved to the city of Sunnyvale as 

Director of Golf. Our representive to the National, Sakai leaves American Golf 
Corp. after 13 years . Taking over at both Franklin Canyon GC and the Regional 
Superintendent's position in Northern California for AGC is Sam Singh, CGCS 
Sam returns to the Bay area after a year in St.Louis. The former Vice-President 
and Director of CGSANC will,again, reside in Rohernt Park, and is on the job 
site. 
Nice Going to Joe Rodriquez , who found our lost friend (fertured in the previous 
newsletter) wandering about the Oakland airport just prior to the conference. 

Robert Trent Jones and 
Gene Sarazen at the 
GCSAA Conf. and Show in Houston. 


